
A change should be made to the system for deduction of PRSI whereby an employee 

becomes liable to deduction of PRSI if even one euro over the weekly amount of 352 euro, 

and can finish with a net amount below what would have applied if just under the entry 

figure. This is a major anomaly with the current system. 
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Employer 


